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Winston, Kathy

From: Winston, Kathy

Sent:  Wednesday, September 26, 2007 11:48 AM
To: 'Frank_J_Nesbihal@fpi.com’

Subject: RE: CESQG Waste Consolidation Program

Thanks for your quick response. If you feel you are meeting all these requirements then it seems we can put this
issue to bed

Kathy Winston

Environmental Manager

Hazardous Waste Compliance/Enforcement
(561)681-6670

SunCom 226-6670

Fax (561)681-6770

From: Frank_]_Nesbihal@fpl.com [mailto:Frank_]_Nesbihal@fpl.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 11:20 AM

To: Winston, Kathy

Cc: D_M_Rawson@fpl.com

Subject: Re: CESQG Waste Consolidation Program

Hi Kathy,

Thanks so much for sending this to me. After reviewing the letter from the FDEP to the Sarasota County
Chemical Collection Center which outline the requirements for the new rule, I believe our West Palm
Beach consolidation facility is already complying with all of the requirements. I have forward this email
to Dan Rawson, the Supervisor of our consolidation facility, to confirm.

Thanks,
Frank

¥ "Winston, Kathy" <Kathy. Winston@dep.state.fl.us>

"Winston, Kathy" To: Frank_J_Nesbihal{@fpl.com

<Kathy.Winston@dep.state. fl.us>C¢" o
Subject: CESQG Waste Consolidation

09/26/2007 10:50 AM Program

Per our phone discussion today, here is Agusta's opinion on who this rule applies to. Also, the
letter attached gives you an idea of what the Dept. expects from you concerning the site. After
rereading your originally submittal, it seems that you may have covered all your bases. But

check for compliance with the 5 points in the letter and get back to me with further explanation

9/26/2007
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if you feel that some part of your program is not meeting these requirements.

Kathy Winston

Environmental Manager

Hazardous Waste Compliance/Enforcement
(561)681-6670

SunCom 226-6670

Fax (661)681-6770

(See attached file: DOCO92607.pdf)

9/26/2007



